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Zilgme, Katie (DPU)

From: Zilgme, Katie (DPU)
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 2:38 PM
To: Greg Hunt
Subject: RE: D.P.U. 20-75;
Attachments: D.P.U. 20-75, AGO Motion to extend comment deadlines

Greg,  
Please see the attached email that I issued earlier today granting the Attorney General’s December 16th motion to 
extend the comment deadlines in D.P.U. 20-75. I believe the new deadlines for initial and reply comments capture your 
extension request.  
Please do not hesitate to reach out should you have any additional questions.  
Best,  
Katie 
 
 
Katie Zilgme 
Hearing Officer 
Legal Division 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, Fourth Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 
Katie.Zilgme@mass.gov 
 
 

From: Greg Hunt <ghunt@zpeenergy.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 12:03 PM 
To: Zilgme, Katie (DPU) <Katie.Zilgme@mass.gov>; Zilgme, Katie (DPU) <Katie.Zilgme@mass.gov> 
Cc: Ray, Peter (DPU) <peter.ray@mass.gov> 
Subject: D.P.U. 20-75; 
 

 

 
Good afternoon. Due to the recent scheduling of group study kickoff meetings offered by the EDC’s which have taken 
time planned to finalize our written comments. 
 
Zero-Point Development would like to request an extension of the time to file written comments by one day. From 
December 17th at 5pm to December 18th at 5pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Greg Hunt. 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe.  


